
OLA	PTO		

Wednesday,	October	11,	2017	

AGENDA	&	MINUTES	

1. Welcome	&	Introductions	
Kelly	Fahnoe,	Ratna	Dodhia,	Rachel	Sadkowski,	Martha	Varadan,	Jennifer	Acuna,	Andrea	
Larranaga,	Angela	Dooley,	Aurora	Balerdi,	Sara	Bucacci,	Carolina	Lara,	Monica	Cuellar	Rojas,	
Katie	Magni,	Kerry	Whalen,	Megan	Dennis	
Teacher	representatives	–	Ms.	Donna	Cantera-	Davis,	Mrs.	Jenna	Erickson	

2.				Prayer	

3.	 Open	Positions	

a) Secretary/Communications	–	spread	the	word	among	other	parents,	attendance	to	all	
meetings	is	preferred	but	not	mandatory	

b) Event	Coordinators	–	many	events	throughout	the	year	-	can	be	shared	by	multiple	parents	

4.	 Recent	Events		

a) Back	to	School	Survival	Kits	–	Room	parent	coordinator	delivered	kits	to	all	teachers	
b) PTO	Night	Out	@	Jake	n’	Joes	–	event	was	held	in	September;	another	one	to	be	held	in	the	

Spring	
c) Half	day	fundraiser	–	Enrichment	coordinator	to	schedule	these	fund	raisers	on	each	first	

Wednesday	of	the	month;	November	fundraiser	at	Papa	Gino’s	

5.	 Upcoming	Events	

a) Middle	School	Dance	–	coordinated	by	Andrea	Larranaga,	SUG	to	go	out	soon,	looking	for	
parent	volunteers	

b) Halloween	Party	(coordinator,	ticket	sales,	time)	–	last	year,	266	students	tickets	sold;	
Haunted	House	to	be	hosted	by	8th	grade	students	with	the	guidance	of	Mr.	Perry;	this	
year’s	SUG	to	go	out	soon,	volunteers	needed	to	help	with	the	party;	coordinated	by	Kate	
O’Brien	&	Deb	Kavey	

c) Breakfast	with	Santa	–	to	be	held	on	12/3;	need	to	ask	office	to	update	the	teachers’	
calendar;	need	many	volunteers,	the	day	before,	day	of,	and	leading	up	to	the	event;	need	a	
few	volunteers	to	solicit	for	the	Silent	Auction	

d) Catholic	Schools	Week	–	need	folks	to	coordinate	each	day	
e) Trivia	Night?	–	was	a	new	event	suggestion	based	on	the	survey	done	last	year;	looking	for	

someone	to	take	this	on	
f) OLA	Spring	Market	–	done	for	the	first	time	in	May	2017;	good	community	building	event,	

consider	having	it	again	in	Spring	2018	
	



7. Field	Trips	
Middle	School,	Art	&	Music,	6th	&	8th	grade	trips	–	field	trip	for	grades	6-8	was	a	huge	
success;	Choir	went	on	field	trip	to	sing	for	the	Cardinal	

	
8. Check-in	

Internet	Safety	Classes,	SCRIP,	Passive	Fundraising,	Room	Parent	Recruitment	
PTO	to	consider	hosting	an	Internet	safety	class	for	school	parents	and	children	
Passive	Fundraising	–	ongoing	
SCRIP	–	continue	to	promote	
Room	Parent	Recruitment	–	still	recruiting	for	a	handful	of	classes	
	
	
Agenda	for	November	–	OLA	going	Green?	

	
9. Prayer,	Adjourn	

	

	


